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FISCAL IMPACT:  HB 3908 would have unknown, though very limited fiscal 
impact to the state as approximately 20 people total in the state of Illinois would 
potentially be affected by this proposed legislation. 
 

 
 
SUBJECT MATTER:  HB 3800 amends the IMRF article of the Illinois Pension Code to 
restrict participation in IMRF on the part of elected officials who do not meet a specified 
hourly standard, or do not submit logs of time worked, and did not become a participant 
before the effective date of this legislation.   
 
 
COMMENT:  The proposed legislation would limit participation in IMRF on the part of 
elected/appointed officials of forest preserve districts.  According to IMRF, as of 2016, 20 
people in the state were potentially affected by this legislation out of 2,581 elected 
employees.  An elected/appointed official of a forest preserve district who fails to submit 
time sheets or fails to conduct official government business for either 600/1000 hours 
(depending on applicability) with respect to that position shall not be permitted to continue 
participation in the pension fund.  This legislation has an immediate effective date. 
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